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Dear Ms Vincent

This email is to confirm that I fully support the councils efforts to implement the CPO now
necessary in response to the Twickenham Riverside Trust's (TRT)volte-face regarding the
approved planning permission for the site. This will be an outstandingly wonderful
addition to Twickenham, where I am a resident.

This action by the TRT seems to me to be a subversion of the democratic process by an
organised clique of self-interested residents and I most certainly do not approve of their
actions.

Yours Sincerely

Niall Blair




